
 

 

 
 
 
To, 
 
All respected alumni of RAU Pusa / RPCAU Pusa 
 
 
Sir /Madam, 

 
 
 We are extremely sorry to say that under certain 

unavoidable circumstances, the scheduled Alumni Meet of Dr 
RPCAU, Pusa from 4th to 5th November, 2022 has been postponed 
until next further date is fixed.  We are sorry for the inconveniences 
to you all. The preparations and registration activity will, however, 
be continued.  

 
With regards 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Nitendra Kumar Singh 
Ratnesh Kumar Jha 
10.10.2022 
(On behalf of the Organizing Team and Publication Committee) 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Date: 10/10/202 

 


